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Summary of Enrollment and Attendance as of 3/16/2022:

Grade Enrollment Attendance

6th 102 93%

7th 83 89%

8th 85 89%

Good Things
● PJHS students had their final reward party on March 16 for all students who earned at

least 200 points for the quarter. Ice Cream Day pic
● Our students got extra help and attention from

some high school students. The Communications PBL
visited the high school on Monday to utilize their green
screen as they finished up their next newscast. Mrs.
Keeling's STEAM and Ms. Goethals Tech 101 PBL learned
how to put together a 3D printer. Ms. Skinner's HS Tech
Apps class visited to show them.

● Last Friday, we had around 100 students earned
their way to MOVIEing into Spring. These students had no
F’s; no referrals, and no zeros.  Thank you to the Panther
Den and Student Council for your help in setting this
incentive up for our students.

Class Meetings
● Next week, Mrs. Sowarsh will be discussing

Mental Health Education with students.  During
this time she will be going over common
diagnoses in a student friendly manner so that
students gain some understanding of this
topic from a trained adult.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14w3uk0-b3O8KimpIZOgp4mJaEmG74L7zzOFiUSuL1mA/edit?usp=sharing


State Assessments
● All students will be taking the IAR March 29-30 in both reading and math.  8th grade

students will also take the ISA the first week of April.

Extracurricular
● The 8th grade girls volleyball team was seeded 4th in regionals this year.  They won their

first game against the 1st seed - Sullivan and then ended their season with a hard
fought loss against Shelbyville in the championship game.

● PJHS will be hosting the IESA 8-3A Girls Volleyball Tournament March 18-19 at the high school.
Eight teams will be visiting Pana to compete for the state title,

● 7th & 8th grade track started last week.  Their first meet is scheduled for March 26th.


